
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE 

(Section 69 of the Local Government Act 2009) 

 
In accordance with S.69(2)(c) of the Local Government Act 2009, Council 

will be temporary closing a section of South Street, Georgetown  to assist 
with a planned event. 

 
Residents of the Shire are advised that Council will be closing a section of          

South Street from the intersection of Haldane Street to the intersection of High 
Street from 5.00am to 12.30pm, Saturday, 3rd August 2019 for events planned 

regarding the “B2B Variety Bash”. 
 

Temporary Road Closure:  
Time 5.00am to 12.30pm 

Day & Date: Saturday, 3rd August 2019 
 

Council sincerely appreciates your co-operation in relation to this 
 “Temporary road closure” 

 
 

If you have any enquires please contact the Council Office on 
Ph: (07) 4079 9090 

 
 
 

David Munro  PO Box 12 
Chief Executive Officer Georgetown QLD 4871 
 


